
April 19, 2021,  
 
Meeting Attendees: Heidi, Connie, Mayor Olmsted, Jennie, Krista, Naomi, Sarah, Sheryl, Gerry 
 
Grant Application: Heidi has completed the grant and sent it off. She let us know that she got many 
letters of support including one from Cindy Johnson who went to all of her neighbor’s and got signatures  
on her letter. Great job! Cindy. 
 
DCC Paint Color: Heidi did not get many responses for the color choice of the DCC. The most prominent  
one was Letter G which is a soft blue color and an off white for the trim color. These will be the new  
colors for the DCC. We will also be painting the doors with the dark blue which Jenny donated. 
 
Park Dedication: Gerry is working on making the invitations and will have a sample for the next meeting 
along with an outline of things to be done. I will be asking for volunteers. 
 
Main Street Program: “We aren’t giving up!” Connie is going to check List Serve. If anyone knows 
of someone who would be interested in doing something like this for a school project, we would love 
to hear from you. 
 
City of Donald Signs: Alonso has the completed additions for the signs and will be finishing them up 
as able. Connie is also researching availability and pricing for solar lighting on the signs. 
 
Fire Hydrant Project: The flyer and rules will be out by May 11, 2021. Due date for entries will be 
4 days before the June DBG Meeting. Great news! Hazelnut growers are going to sponsor our project 
and pay for the paint. We also have permission to use their logo and that will be part of our hydrant 
designs. Heidi said she would get answers from Alonso concerning how much paint and the cost and type of 
paint. We received an email today with those answers. We have 58 hydrants. 
 
Planters for Main Street: We decided where we are going to place our planters. They will be placed by 
City Hall, the DCC, the Skate Park and we are asking the post office if she would like the fourth one place 
there. They are self-watering planters. Now that the weather is nicer, we will get this done in June/July 
for all to enjoy. 
 
Corner of Butteville and Main Street: I explained what my vision is for that corner and will have a painting 
for the group by the next meeting. I will also supply a list of prices to see what it might cost. As for the 
Kiosk signs, Heidi said she just found out that it is extremely hard to get permitting for this part of our 
idea. This will be discussed later. 
 
Arbor Day Events: April 25, Trivia Questions distributed daily. April 26, Scavenger Hunt, April 27, Virtual 
Tree Identification Class, April30, The Party at City Hall, coloring contest with prizes, planting of our new 
Christmas Tree, Story Time with Neal and the Mayor’s Proclamation.  
 Activities start at 6:30pm. Please be sure to come and support the Donald Tree Board. 
 
Respectfully, 
Councilor and DBG Secretary, Gerry Waller 


